Beautiful competition; a bed of petunian along the entrance to the Memorial Centre and at the
Township Hall; centennial costumes worn on all suitable occasions by members; a float in the

Centennial parade; lunch served at the official opening of the new Sydenham Public Schoel;

repainting of the cemetary fence.

A life Membership in the Branch was given Mrs. Garnel Lewis in appreciation of all

her work for the Institute, especially in the Centennial projects.

This brings the history of Sydenham W.I. up to October, 1967. Following are lists

of officers, Life Members, and Deceased members,
Life Members, Branch

Mrs. C. H. Maybee - Oct.,, 1964

(on her Golden Wedding Anniversary)

Mrs, Garnel Lewis - Gct., 1967

Mrs. G. W. McNaughton (deceased)

Compiled by (Mrs. Otto) Grace Gossage




